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YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Monday 09 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Performance rehearsals are well underway. With concert dates fast approaching I would like to remind you 

of the importance of photographs and videos being shared via social media.   

 

Parents please be advised that our school is committed to working within the Data Protection Act 2018 

and the GDPR Regulations and take our obligations to safeguard our children and promote good practice 

extremely seriously. Whilst we have no legal basis to prevent you taking photographs/videos of your 

children please be advised that in doing so you will often capture the images of others who it may be 

detrimental for their images to be made available via social media sites. We would kindly request that you 

refrain from posting images of other children onto any social media sites and only use any images for your 

own personal use. The guidance from the ICO would be any further use could be deemed as non-personal 

and therefore the purpose would change, and we feel it appropriate to advise you that you could be treated 

as a Data Controller in your own right and therefore would need to comply with the afore mentioned 

legislation and be accountable to ICO scrutiny. 

 

 

Kind regards   
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